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Report about visit and future plans: 

My stay at the University of Cambridge was a great experience. I 

gave a lecture at the The Centre for the Study of Global Human 

Movement. The very positive feedback and discussions with 

leading experts of book history and members of the New 

Habsburg Studies Research Network enabled me to think about 

my second book project in new perspectives. As well, I was 

invited to publish my current research in an established series of 

book history. At the Cambridge University Library and various 

college libraries I studied a plethora of book catalogues of the 

Early Modern period. These sources are important documents 

for my research, and it was possible for me to collect data for the 

application for a larger research project which I intent to conduct 

during a fellowship at the University of Cambridge in 2024. My 

two hosts host, Dr. William O’Reilly at the Faculty of History and 

Dr. Jenny Mander at Newnham College, were extremely helpful and supportive. Staying at Newnham 

College was inspiring indeed: I appreciated the interdisciplinarity, open discussions and the warm and 

welcoming atmosphere during my stay.  
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